
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 26 September 2017 2:18 PM 
To: 'Justin Cooney' 

Cc: Karen Van Gorp; 'Chris Klepper (Business SA)'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; AMOD; Kate Thomson 
Subject: RE: AM2016/15 Plain Language Re-drafting - Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Cooney,  
 
I refer to the ASU’s request below, which the Commission grants.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Justin Cooney [mailto:jcooney@asu.asn.au]  
Sent: Monday, 25 September 2017 4:54 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Karen Van Gorp; 'Chris Klepper (Business SA)'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; AMOD; Kate Thomson 
Subject: AM2016/15 Plain Language Re-drafting - Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate  
 
The ASU refers to the instructions issued by Vice President Hatcher on 15 September 2017 to file 
outstanding responses to the plain language re-drafting of the Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010.  
 
The ASU seeks an extension to file the response in order to utilise the transcript that became 
available today on the FWC website. 
 
The ASU apologises for any inconvenience to the Commission. 
 
Regards 
Justin Cooney 
Industrial Officer 
 
Australian Services Union - National Office 
Ground Floor, 116 Queensberry Street, Carlton South 
 
Tel (03) 9342 1446 
Fax (03) 9342 1499 
www.asu.asn.au 
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